
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   John Burch Park Fundraising Sign 
 
MEETING DATE:  April 18, 2023 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

John Burch Park Supporters is requesting to install a fundraising sign out by Highway 19 to show 
the public where the groups fundraising efforts stand.  Please see the attached as an example 
of the type of sign they want to install.   
 
Park Board has approved the request.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the fundraising sign to be installed in John Burch Park by John Burch Park 
Supporters. 
 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the fundraising sign to be installed in John Burch Park by the 
John Burch Park Supporters. 
 




